# Tiger Lily Class Spring Term 1 Newsletter 2021 - 2022





Jess Harriet Lucie Matt

#### Welcome

Welcome back! We hope you all had a fantastic Christmas and a Happy New Year. We can't wait to hear all about it from our pupils. This half term we focus on trips out for different purposes and we welcome Matt to the class staffing team.

## This term our project is...

Planning for a trip



#### Curriculum

This half term pupils will develop their planning skills as we look at trips for different purposes. Pupils will plan and execute a number of trips within the community. Pupils will also have the opportunity to roleplay trips such as a camping trip, an international holiday and a trip to the swimming pool. Pupils will create and use checklists, apply decision making skills to ensure they have correct equipment/ clothing and plan journeys using simple maps and their knowledge of the community. The 4D room will create an interactive environment to explore different countries across the globe.

In PSHE we will look at our changing bodies including what is private and not private. We will also develop our road safety knowledge in our out and about sessions and within the classroom.

The class continue to access Food and Nutrition sessions and Performing Arts sessions with Alison and Hilary.

# **Whole School Diary Dates**

19/1/2022 Sensory Coffee Morning

(please book your place via

the office)

10/2/2022 Second dose covid

vaccination for eligible

pupils

#### **Key Class information**

Tuesday- Food and Nutrition

**Wednesday-** Forest school, 4D and performing arts

We ask for a voluntary contribution to support our cooking and life skill sessions. This can be sent in weekly (£1.50) or at the beginning of the term (£7.50). Please send money in a named envelope.

## Keeping in touch

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child. We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update. Don't forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home.

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk